




















Congratulations Class of 2009

THE 2009 YEARBOOK COMMITTEE:
(1-r) Cynthia Isedeh, Yogita Tailor, Kate Whitehouse and Parita Sahani

Dear Class of 2009,

It seems like just moments ago that we were handed our white coats, embarking on a journey to

become physicians. The path was long and arduous and wrought with unexpected bends and

decisive forks. With the help of friendly companions, wise mentors, and loving support, we ha\

navigated our way to graduation. Years from now when you reflect back on your time at UMDI
SOM, we hope that you will remember more than just your career milestones. May this book

serve as a souvenir of personal growth, friendships formed, love found, and aspirations attained

We would like to acknowledge our friends, Cynthia and Parita, for their positive energy and ere

ative ideas in designing and organizing this yearbook. Thank you for making our work sessions

full of laughter. We would also like to acknowledge Heather, Jen and Denny who volunteered

their time and input in this development process.

Most importantly, we must thank Dean Micciche for holding our hands throughout the yearbool

production process. We are grateful for your infinite patience with our hectic schedules and ma;

questions. It truly would not have been possible without you.

-Yogita Tailor and Kate Whitehouse
Co-editors, 2009 UMDNJ-SOM Yearbook
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